
 
 

 

  

 

  

 

       

      

       

        

   

       

          

       

         

     

   

  

CQ,A 
(i) County of Delaware Services for the Aging 

DOMICILIARY CARE 

PROGRAM 

“MORE THAN A PLACE TO CALL HOME” 

The County of Delaware Office of Services for the Aging’s 
Domiciliary Care or “Dom Care” program provides an 

alternative housing option to people age 18 years and older 

unable to live independently due to a physical, cognitive or 

visual disability. 

The Dom Care program depends on caring and compassionate 

residents that are willing to open their homes and hearts to 

individuals in need of a little extra support with their activities 

of daily living; but still wish to maintain as much independence 

as possible in a homelike setting. 

Do you have available space in your home? 

(More details on the other side) 



    
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

      

       

        

      

       

      

         

         

   

       

     

  

        

 

     

  

     

   

   

   

SEEKING 

DOM CARE PROVIDERS 

• Do you have an empty room in your home? 

• Do you enjoy helping others? 

• Are you interested in receiving a tax free 

stipend for sharing your home? 

• Dom Care providers do more than just give room and 

board. Providers help with laundry, supervise medication 

usage, provide three nutritious meals a day, reinforce good 

personal hygiene, coordinate medical appointments, as well 

as give caring and individualized attention. 

• Dom Care providers receive a non-taxable monthly stipend 

for Dom Care residents. If you have a generous spirit and 

available space in your home, consider becoming a Dom 

Care provider. 

• Ranch-style homes and homes with a bathroom on the first 

floor preferred; access to nearby public transportation 

essential. 

• Homes must be in Delaware County. 

For more information, contact COSA’s Housing Director 
Sharisse Stanford at 610-499-1965 or visit COSA’s website: 

www.delcosa.org and click on the “Community Services” tab. 

Thanking the Delaware County Council for their support: 
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